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Dear Student
INVITATION TO THE ASABA CONFERENCE, 24 AUGUST 2012

The Association of South African Black Actuarial Professionals (ASABA) has great pleasure in inviting you to the first annual ASABA Conference, to be held at the PPS Offices in Parktown on 24 August this year.

The conference will focus on two topics, viz. 
· the need for a Government Actuary’s Department in South Africa, 
· and transformation of the actuarial profession in the country.  

The programme features experts such as Mr Chris Daykin, former Government Actuary of the United Kingdom, Mr Desmond Smith, President of the International Actuarial Association, Mr Themba Gamedze, President of the Actuarial Society of South Africa, and others. We envisage insightful presentations and meaningful discussions.

More information on the conference, as well as a booking form, is attached.  Please feel free to share this message with other students as you may deem appropriate.

We would be honoured if you could see your way open to attending the event. Transport to the venue will be made available for the students. Places are limited; please make sure that you rsvp in advance to avoid disappointment. 
This is your opportunity to NETWORK with future employers and qualified actuaries and to also find INSPIRATION. 

Yours sincerely
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Physical Address: 59 Kyalami Boulevard Estate, Robin Road, Kyalami, 1648
Tel: 021 509 7697.
Email: info@asaba.co.za
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